

## **DID YOU KNOW ...?**

Our project is designed to ease the increase in traffic that we have seen over the years. With additional sidewalks, parking spaces, crosswalks and traffic lanes, access to our church campus will be safer and more convenient for pedestrians, cyclists and vehicles.

## When the project is complete:

- All our parking needs will be contained on site with 230 parking spaces, an increase of 66 spaces.
- Right turn lanes and acceleration/deceleration lanes will provide safer traffic flow on Highway 54.
- Over 1,800 linear feet of sidewalk along Southpark Drive and the crosswalk across Highway 54 will provide safe access for all.
- Eight bicycle parking spots will be added to the site.

## **PROGRESS**

Steel delivery FEBRUARY 25 (expected)

Foundation
READY TO POUR FOOTINGS

(weather permitting)

## THE VIEW FROM ABOVE



Work is nearly finished on preparing the site and a building pad is beginning to take shape. Can you see it?